

sebatair@comfsm.fm

Sent: Tuesday, February 26, 2013 8:21 AM

To: Jeff Arnold; Maver Jonathan; Juliana Waathan; Kind Kanto; Lucille Sain

Cc: Mike Ioanis; Dalihla Waltu; Castro Joab; Joey Oducado; janiioan@comfsm.fm; gasmhadl@comfsm.fm

Good morning,

Thank you very much for your hard work for the college. I humbly ask for this small favor from you once more. If you could please update us with your SBA officers and and their email so we could continue to communicate with them through e-mail. We the SBA officers of all campus are task to review the SBA By-Law and have a teleconference meeting to confirm and adopt the review or renew By-law.

We ask that this week till next week thursday (3/7/13). do please revise or relook at the SBA by-law with your SBA officers. By next week friday (3/8/13) we would like to have a teleconference with them to confirm it.

Thank you

Sebastian

Re: SBA teleconference

Bastora Loyola

Sent: Wednesday, March 6, 2013 11:18 AM

To: bloyola@comfsm.fm

Cc: castro@comfsm.fm; Edwin Sione; 'Dali'; 'Mike Ioanis'; maverj@comfsm.fm; 'Jeffrey Arnold'; 'Kind Kanto'; 'Lucille Sain'; 'Julie'; Marlou Gorospe; Joey Oducado

Good morning everyone,

Please remind the SBA officers about their campus wide teleconference meeting this Friday 3/8/13. The number to dial in is 320-0501 and pin #9876. Thanks again.

Bastora

On 2/27/2013 3:34 PM, Bastora Loyola wrote:

Good afternoon all,

The SBA President at the National campus scheduled a teleconference meeting next week Friday 3/8/13 starting at 11am to 1pm. Please inform the SBA officers at your campus. The agenda will be provided later. Thanks

Bastora